
 

 

 

INFORMATION NOTE 

 

The 3rd Workshop under the Glasgow-Sharm el-Sheikh Work Programme on  

the Global Goal on Adaptation  

 

17–18 October 2022 

 

 

I am pleased to provide updated information to United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, 

specialized agencies and related organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as 

observers by the Conference of the Parties regarding the third workshop under the Glasgow-Sharm el-

Sheikh work programme on the Global Goal on Adaptation which will take place from 17 to 18 

October 2022 in Cairo, Arab Republic of Egypt.  

 

The workshop will be hosted by the Government of Egypt and will be organized by the United 

Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change in collaboration with the United Nations Office in 

Egypt and will be held in a hybrid format. 

 

Pursuant to decision 7/CMA.3, Parties to the Paris Agreement agreed on the modalities and 

procedures of the work programme and decided that eight workshops would be conducted during 2022 

and 2023, which will be open to attendance by admitted observer organizations.  

 

To register for the workshop, interested United Nations organizations and admitted observer 

intergovernmental organizations should email their request to gga@unfccc.int. The deadline for 

registration as an observer for the workshop is Wednesday, 5 October 2022. In view of the need to 

confirm the arrangements for the workshop as early as possible, registrations received after this date 

may not be processed. For those wishing to follow the workshop without active participation, it will be 

broadcast live on YouTube. 

 

Please note that in-person participants are responsible for making their own visa, medical 

insurance and hotel arrangements as well as checking the entry requirements and regulations for Egypt 

(including vaccination, testing, digital entry information, possible quarantine, etc.).  
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Further details on the workshop, as well as the provisional agenda, are being finalized and will be 

made available on the UNFCCC website in due course. For more information regarding the programme 

or other matters relating to the workshop, please contact Ms. Maryam Navi at mnavi@unfccc.int.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming you to the workshop. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

  

  

 

 

 

 Youssef Nassef 

 Director 

 Adaptation division 
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